
Smith Medical Clinic was established in 1985 by Dr. 

Cathcart Smith and his wife, Nancy in an 8-foot wide trail-

er with office and medical equipment from Dr. Smith’s for-

mer medical office. Initially, Dr. Smith recruited five retired 

doctors and a dozen nurses to volunteer at the Clinic. This 

volunteer model has become a Smith Clinic tradition. To-

day, our volunteers, aided by a small, part-time staff and 

financial support from our community, provide complete 

medical care for over 2,000 low-income, uninsured, 

Georgetown County residents a year for less than $250 

per patient per year. 
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“Helping our community by helping each other.” 
 

 

We’ve enjoyed a 

busy couple of 

months.  We broke 

ground for our new 

clinic building in 

Pawleys Island on 

May 15th and the new Georgetown satel-

lite clinic opened for business on May 16!    

Be Part of the Legacy of Caring 

 

Be part of the Legacy of Caring at Smith Medical 

Clinic, Inc. by purchasing an engraved brick that 

will become a permanent part of our new patient 

care facility in Pawleys Island. Commemorate a 

special occasion, honor or remember a special 

loved one, celebrate a birth, honor an anniversary, 

make your mark with your business name, thank a 

volunteer, share an inspirational quote – there are 

so many ways to create something special..   

The bricks are available in 4” x 8” or 8” x 8” sizes 
and are engraved using state of the art laser tech-
nology, ensuring long lasting strength and durabil-
ity.  

The Board of Directors hopes to raise the remain-
ing funds needed to complete the new building 
through the brick campaign.  Please visit our web-
site for more information and to order your brick. 

 http://conta.cc/24ZXjA6 
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Summer Excitement! 

"“I would like to thank the Smith Medi-
cal Clinic for all the care they have giv-
en me and my family during the years.  I 
don’t know what we would have done with-
out the help and care and love and joy.  
There is nothing I can say that would be 
enough but I say ‘thank you’ from the top 
of my mind to the bottom of my heart.” 
                 
          James L. 

Excerpt from Patient Letter: 

http://conta.cc/24ZXjA6


Volunteer  Reflection:  
Kathy Thompson 

 

If it's true that “we are all just 

walking each other home”, then 

Smith Clinic reflects that image 

as well as any I know.  Can you 

picture individuals or clusters of 

folks headed home?  From time 

to time along the way, various 

others step out to join on our 

walk.  Some who are unfamiliar 

with the clinic may have the notion that it's only the pa-

tients who receive the support.  In fact, volunteers, donors, 

patients and staff all are part of that ongoing walk 

“home”.   We all recognize the value of shared experi-

ence, whether it's a once a week commitment at the re-

ception desk, the assurance of a financial donation well 

spent, or the relief of finding health care providers who 

care.  Isn't it better to “walk with each other” than to walk 

alone?   

“We’re all just walking each other home.” 
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Welcome, New Volunteers! 
 

3rd Annual Charity Golf Championship 

Presented by Bistro 217 
 

For the past 3 years, Smith Medical Clinic has been the 

beneficiary of the Bistro 217 Charity Golf Championship, 

considered by many to be the premier golf event on the 

Grand Strand.  With retired banker, Allen Mead recruiting 

golfers, sponsors and donations, and Bistro 217 co-owners 

Anne Hardee and Adam Kirby providing amazing food, 

drink and many other special touches, the tournament pro-

vides golfers with a wonderful experience at Caledonia 

Golf and Fish Club while raising money for select non-profit agencies.  We are grateful 

that the tournament raised over $57,000 for Smith Medical Clinic over the last 3 years.  

We wish to once again thank Allen, Anne, Adam, their team of volunteers, sponsors, 

prize donors and all the golfers who participated in this wonderful event.    

A Special Donation 
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In Loving Memory: 
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Thank you, Patient Partners! 
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Ms. Denise Patrick 

Douglas & Janet Thede 
Harold & Claudia Stowe 

Richard & Amy Webb 

Mason Foundation  

Bruce & Elizabeth Bailey 
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Donald D Godwin 

Palmetto Emergency Physicians  
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Thank you to our  

special donors who are 

making our new building a 

reality! 

Coming Fall 2016!! 


